
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Zodiacs is excited to announce that we have been successful in receiving $12,500 financial support from the Tasmanian 
Government COVID19 Sport and Recreation Grants Program - Tranche 4. 

 
Our Club will use this grant funding towards new fixed safety padding to our vaulting apparatus surrounding walls, new bar rails for 

uneven bars and two new large crash mats. 
 

Our Grant funding would not be possible without the support of our fundraising events to help with the co-payment required to 
achieve Grant funding.  So, a big thank you to the Tasmanian Government and Minister for Sport and Recreation Hon. Jane 

Howlett MP along with all our much-valued members for your ongoing fundraising support. 
 

It is amazing to receive this funding and member support to help improve our training facilities for our staff, gymnasts and 
community users. 
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